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5 May 2021 

 

FROM: Mary Thompson 

2021 NBWC Committee Chair  

7570 W. Running Bear Dr. 

Tucson, AZ  85743 

 

TO:  Corporate Sponsor  

 

Dear Sponsors, 

 

 Greetings from the Enlisted Association National Guard of Arizona (EANGA)!  This year, the Arizona 

National Guard will host Soldiers representing the 54 States, Territories and the District of Columbia.   

The top Soldier and Non-commissioned Officer will be selected from the best of the best during this 

nationwide Army National Guard competition.  Assisting in this noble endeavor, EANGA is proud to sponsor 

the 2021 National Best Warrior Competition (NBWC).  This competition is scheduled for 19-23 July 2021 in 

beautiful Flagstaff, Arizona.  

 

 Corporate and private support is critical to providing a competition of this caliber.  The majority of the 

costs are funded through corporate and private sponsorships.  One hundred percent of the funds received will 

be used for this nationwide competition.  We are asking for your support.  If funds are not available but you 

can donate items or services, those are needed as well.  

 

 Silver, Gold, Platinum, and Diamond level sponsorships are available for $1000, $2500, $5000 and 

$7500 respectively. Sponsors will be identified on promotional materials as well as being recognized 

throughout the competition. Access to all of the open BWC events will be afforded to sponsors who would like 

to attend the competition.  A copy of the Sponsorship Tiers is attached or can be found on our website. If you 

would like to show your support, please complete the online sponsorship form at this link: 

https://eanga.org/2021-arng-best-warrior-competition-info/.  If paying by check, please make your check 

payable to EANGA and mail it to Mary Thompson, 7570 W. Running Bear Dr., Tucson, AZ 85743.  If you 

would like to donate in-kind goods or service, please contact me to discuss those arrangements and receive a 

coupon code to use on the registration site.  You can also contact me if you would like to pay by EFT, or need 

other special arrangements concerning your donation. EANGA is a 501(c)(19) organization.   

 

 It is my sincere hope that you will take the opportunity to support this annual national level 

competition.  It is only through the generosity of the local and national corporate communities that we are able 

to recognize these outstanding Soldiers in such a manner. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or 

concerns at (520)991-4289 or eangaorg@gmail.com .   

 

          Sincerely, 

 

       Mary Thompson 

       2021 NBWC Committee Chair 

       EANGA President 

 

TIN: 86-6088126 

Attachment:  Sponsorship Tiers 
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